
 

   
 

South Bersted CE Primary School 

Church Lane 
Bognor Regis 
West Sussex 
PO22 9PZ 
 
Tel:  01243 821678 
office@southbersted.co.uk   
www.southbersted.co.uk 

 
  
 
18th October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 6 Trips and Visits – Autumn Term 2023 
 
To support your child’s learning, we have detailed below a breakdown of the planned trips and visits for 
this term.   
 
Please find below details of the trips for Autumn term and the associated costs: 
  

TRIPS AND VISITS – AUTUMN TERM 

Date Topic/Learning Focus Details Cost Breakdown Cost per child 
Thursday 23rd 
November  

‘How was Britain impacted 
by World War 2?’ 

Visit to Tangmere 
Military Aviation 
Museum 

Museum: £45.00 
Coach: £330.00 
TOTAL: £375.00 

£12.50 

     

AUTUMN TERM - TOTAL COST PER CHILD: £12.50 

 
Due to funding restraints, we are unable to subsidise any trips or visits.   You will see from the table 
above that the amount asked for only covers the cost for each child.  We would never request more 
than the cost per child; no parent is ever subsidising another child.  Payment must be made via MCAS.  
Payment for this trip is due by 15th November 2023. 
 
Please note that although contribution is voluntary, we must point out that it is probable that these 
sessions could not take place unless all parents and carers, who are able, are willing to contribute.  If 
this should prove difficult, please contact the school office in confidence.  If you are in receipt of 
income support or certain other benefits please contact the school office in confidence, so that 
payment options can be discussed. 
 
 
Our visit to the museum will support our Big Question of ‘How was Britain impacted by World War 2?’ 
We will be travelling to the museum by coach.  Children should arrive at school at the normal time of 
8.45am.  More information about the Tangmere Military Aviation Museum can be found at: 
https://www.tangmere-museum.org.uk/ 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

https://www.tangmere-museum.org.uk/


 

   
 

 
Children should wear full school uniform.  All children must also bring a water bottle and a small 
rucksack.   
 
Lunches: 
If you are entitled to Free School Meals, then please log onto Chartwells and select “Trip Packed Lunch” 
This must be ordered before 11.59pm Thursday 9th November this will then be given to your child on 
the morning of the trip. Otherwise, if you are not entitled to Free School Meals, please provide your 
child with a packed lunch.  
 
This visit is covered by the generic consent for trips and visits, which you signed when your child 
started at the school, so there is no requirement for you to complete an additional consent form.   In 
the event of an emergency, we would use the emergency contact information we have on file for your 
child.  Please notify us immediately if there has been any change to this information. 
 
Parent Helpers: 
We will require parent helpers for this trip.  All helpers will be subject to a DBS check.  If you would like 
to help, please contact the school office so that we can check if you have a DBS in place.  Please note 
that DBS checks can take a few weeks to process, so we encourage you to contact the school office at 
the earliest opportunity if you think you may be able to help with this visit.  
 
 
If you have any questions regarding the visit or the payment, please do contact the school office in 
confidence. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
For South Bersted School 


